History August 2023

Department History

Want your Unit to go down in Department History?

Already 9 units, who posted on Ring Your Bell, are included in the Department History for their efforts in June and July. Did you do something special on Independence day? Did you celebrate Christmas in July? September has lots of patriotic commemorative days. Is your Unit planning something?

Share your activities on Ring Your Bell Facebook page or send to alaunit62az@gmail.com .
Make sure your Unit is represented in our Department History

Unit History

Looking for Information about being a Unit Historian?

- Log in to the ALA National Website click on: <u>Historian Resources (legion-aux.org)</u> or go to <u>www.legion-aux.org/member/resources/history</u>
- Read about the Department's History Awards and how to write your Unit's History, click
 on —Department Awards & Narratives (aladeptaz.org) or go to www.aladeptaz.org select
 "Member Resources", scroll down to the blue tabs, select "#10 Department awards and
 Narratives" and scroll to the "History" awards.
- Ask me! Marge Christianson, Department Historian, <u>alaunit62az@gmail.com</u>, (763) 234-9852 (call or text).

"History gets heavier the older you get." Walt Longmire